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Greetings to all our readers, and a very Happy 
New Year! As we step into 2025, we reflect on the 
remarkable year that 2024 has been for the E- 
Lingua community. This past year has been a 
testament to the hard work, resilience, and 
dedication of our department members, many of 
whom have achieved extraordinary milestones in 
their academic and professional journeys. We hope 
this new year brings even greater opportunities, 
success, and inspiration to everyone. A big thank 
you to everyone who has contributed to this issue— 
it wouldn't have been possible without your 
support and efforts. Looking ahead, we’re really 
hoping to see a steady stream of contributions from 
all of you to keep our bulletin vibrant and thriving. 
On behalf of the editorial team, I hope you enjoy 
reading this issue as much as we enjoyed putting it 
together for you!
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